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Newton, Victoria [TOS]

From: Moss, Michael J. [DOT] <Michael.Moss@iowadot.us>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 12:48 PM
To: Newton, Victoria [TOS]
Cc: Schuhardt, Whitney
Subject: FW:  Iowa Dept of Natural Resources Miller Sturgeon District  Tax Statement No. 73841
Attachments: Miller Sturgeon 2022 Tax Statement No. 73841.pdf

Ms. Newton,  

I recommend Executive Council approval of payment in the amount of $21.51 for special tax assessments 
against State owned land under the jurisdiction of the Iowa Department of Natural Resources located in Mills 
County.   

Please note that the payment will be for a drainage assessment pursuant to Iowa Code section 468.43.  Also note 
that this is the portion of the invoice from Mills County which was excluded from the last submission due to an 
issue which has now been resolved.       

Please let me know if there is anything else you or the council members need in order to approve payment of 
this special assessment.  

Regards,  

Michael J. Moss 

 
 

 

  Michael J. Moss   
  Assistant Attorney General 
  Office of the Attorney General of Iowa 
  Transportation Division  
  800 Lincoln Way  
  Ames, Iowa 50010 
  Main: (515) 239-1521 | Direct: (515) 239-1524 
  Email: Michael.moss@iowadot.us | www.iowaattorneygeneral.gov 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message (including any attachments) may be confidential or protected by one or 
more of the following: the attorney-client privilege, attorney work product doctrine, or applicable laws. If you are not the 
intended recipient or have received this message in error, please: (1) do not read, print, copy, distribute or use it in any 
way; (2) permanently delete or destroy the message (including any attachments); and (3) notify the sender immediately by 
reply email or telephone. Any unintended transmission of this email message does not constitute a waiver of any 
applicable privilege or protection. Thank you. 
 
 

From: Kristine Schoening <kschoening@millscountyiowa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 12:36 PM 
To: Moss, Michael J. [DOT] <Michael.Moss@iowadot.us> 
Cc: Schuhardt, Whitney <whitney.schuhardt@dnr.iowa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Iowa Dept of Natural Resources Miller Sturgeon District Tax Statement No. 73841 
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Hello Mike and Whitney, 
Attached is a copy of the corrected Tax Statement in which the legal description has been corrected for the parcel that 
had TR E PT SW1/4 NE1/4 and it is corrected to TR E PT SE1/4 NE1/4  5-71-43 
Our Mills County Treasurer has this correction also for her file. 
This parcel legal description is correct now in our Auditor file so it will be correct for the tax statement processing next 
year. 
Thank you very much for bringing this matter to our attention. 
 
Kristine Schoening 
Deputy Auditor, Real Estate 
Mills County, Iowa 


